
Special Visit: 

Professor Sabujkali Sen, Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati University, Santiniketan visited the 

Sangrahalaya on October 1, 2018. She was provided with a detailed guided tour of the Museum. 

Regarding the library of the Sangrahalaya she commented, “Very the collection of the library is very 

rare and highly informative.  In case of the research work Gandhiji and Indian Freedom Movement the 

research scholars have to be used this library.  It was very charmed to me”. 

 

  

 

 

 

   


